NOTICE OF
CHANGE OF MEETING DATE

The Regular Meeting of the
Finance and Audit Committee of the
Board of Directors of the
Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District
has changed to
Wednesday, June 11, 2019 at 3:00 p.m.

NOTICE 1S HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Finance and Audit
Committee of the Board of Directors of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water
District has been re-scheduled for Wednesday, June 11, 2019 at 3:00 p.m., at
560 Magnolia Ave., Beaumont, CA 92223, due to a lack of quorum.

The agenda for this meeting will be posted no later than 2:59 p.m. on Friday,
June 7.

Rp?ectfully,

/ A

Yolanda Rodriguez
Director of Finance & Administrative Services




